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To whom it may concern, 

While the expanded use of Solar Energy can help with the soaring costs of traditional fuels, it doesn't mean that we should be
putting sets of panels all over the various areas of the southwest. There should not be any panels emplaced in an area that is
known or deemed to be of historical signifigance. Through the use of proper planning and intelligent site selection, solar panels
can be very beneficial. Solar panels erected without any consideration to the historical value of an area or the traditional use of an
area just creaes an eyesore. Thank you for your time. 

Sincerly, 
.




